24 November 2020

NSW Productivity Commission
ICReview@productivity.nsw.gov.au

Dear Sir/Madam
RE: Infrastructure Contributions Review

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Productivity Commission’s Review of the
NSW Development Contributions system.

On 16 November 2020 Council’s previous draft submission was endorsed by full Council
(PLNO048-20) as its formal submission (letter dated 5 August 2020 - copy attached).

Council would welcome the opportunity to participate in further Stakeholder roundtables. If you
require further information please contact

Yours sincerely,






